Minutes of Officer Meeting (on Zoom)

Date: January 8, 2021

Officers Present: Bob Jonson (Commandant), Rusty Alums (Past Commandant), Ron Russell
(Senior Vice Commandant), Perry Caldwell (Chaplin), Rudy Vuchinich
(Adjutant/Paymaster)

Officers Absent: Kenny Hill (Junior Vice Commandant), John Reichman (Sergeant at Arms), Harry

Hooper (Judge Advocate)
Meeting called to order at 5:05 pm.

1. Commandant Jonson announced that the detachment will have our regular monthly meeting on
January 16, 2021. It was noted that members should feel free not to attend if they have
concerns about Covid-19

2. Rusty Alums gave an update of Member Larry Morgan’s health status.

3. The Quarterly Report was submitted to the Alabama Department MCL.

4. Ron Russell gave an update about an article on our MCL Detachment that will soon appear in
local newspapers.

5. April is election month. Traditionally Detachment Officers have served two-year terms, so we
are set until April 2022. There will need to be an election this year for the position of Junior Vice
Commandant.

6. Rusty Alums reported that this year the Toy for Tots program was very successful.

Meeting adjourned at 5:40 pm.

Minutes recorded by Rudy Vuchinich, Adjutant/Paymaster



